[bookmark: _Hlk51499946]SOHC Umpires
UMPIRES’ HEADSETS (V-NETPHONE Bluetooth intercom)

Pairing Unit 1 & Unit 2.  Ensure that they have recently been fully charged up.

Start the following pairing process with both units switched off (no lights blinking).

[bookmark: _Hlk93315673]STEP 1: press and hold down the power button (motorcycle symbol) on both Units for 5+ seconds until the indicator lights flash red and blue – then release power buttons.

STEP 2: press the power button (motorcycle symbol) briefly once on Unit 1 (leave Unit 2 alone). After several seconds, when the indicator lights on both units turn blue and flash synchronously, the pairing is successful. 

STEP 3: Plug in the earpiece jacks when you are ready to use both Units, making sure the jacks are fully pushed in. Then briefly press the power button again on Unit 1 (motorcycle symbol). That should enable communication between the two units.

Volume: adjust with the use of the smaller (+ and -) buttons located just below and above the indicator light.

Pairing with additional units (up to four more): to connect with another unit(s), just repeat the pairing process above, but using button B (C, D, E) as the power button on the additional unit(s).

Turning off: briefly depress the small button located just above the larger “green telephone” button. The units should be turned off after use to conserve battery power.

 If problems develop with the pairing and/or communication, try turning off both units and then repeat Steps 1 to 3.

Charging the units: use the supplied short cables (USB to jack) to charge the units; when fully charged the red light will go out. A full charge should be enough for at least 3 full-length games of hockey.

Very basic advice on use during a game.

To maintain full concentration, keep communication to the minimum necessary.

Do not abandon the usual umpires’ visual signals – remember that the players will need to be fully aware of your decisions at all times.

Any queries/problems/comments: contact Mike Dutton on 07488 287257 or 01392 881950
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